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OFFERTORY

Current Year

11/8/2020:
$14,080.48

Previous Year

11/10/2019:
$15,691.70

COVID SELF-DECLARATION

| Date: Phone No:

1 All Family Members Accompanying you:

|
[
[
I Have you traveled to countries outside the United
IStates, visited states with high levels of COVID, or
been in close contact with anyone who has traveled
j to those areas within the last 14 days? Yes or No

: Have you had close contact with or cared for

| someone diagnosed with COVID-19 within the last
114 days? Yes or No

|

|
| Have you experienced any cold or flu-like symptoms |
1in the last 14 days (fever, cough, shortness of breath 1

1 or other respiratory problem)? Yes or No 1
1 |
1 |
1 Due to state regulations, anyone circling Yes to ANY I

1 of the above questions is asked to not attend Mass. |
|

|
1 |
1 O By checking this box, | acknowledge all 1
linformation is accurate. |

1

HAILEY’S CORNER

I shouldn’'t have
too much
Thanksgiving
food this week,
otherwise |
might become a
little HUSKY!

THE FEAST OF CHRIST THE KING
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Even though we haven’t given thanks over our
turkey dinners yet, we are busy planning for
Christmas. We are not letting anything take away
the Joy of Christmas.

Just like your family, we’ve had to reimagine our
Christmas traditions here at Church. We are
inviting you to reimagine some of your Christmas
traditions and consider some new opportunities
and perhaps, what could lead to new traditions for
your family and friends. We are inviting you to:
Serve: Last week we sent out the requests for
those who serve regularly, to sign up and serve.
We still need lots of help and there’s always room
for more folks to serve. Please contact the parish
office or go to our website.

Share: Perhaps you will be speaking with family
over the next few weeks, this might be a great
time to share what your parish is doing and
inviting them to join us online for Christmas Eve.
Prepare: Are you planning on attending in person
on Christmas Day? This year, due to COVID
restrictions and requirements, we will be asking all
those who are planning on attending in person
worship to register in advance for Christmas Day.
We know that this is different than we’ve done
things in the past, but this is a new time and your
registration ensures that we maintain the allowed
attendance of 33%. There are a few ways you can
sign up to attend. Be on the lookout for an email
that will allow you to fill out your form online. That
email will go out on the first weekend of Advent,
November 29.

If you think about it, this Christmas could be our
biggest ever and we want you to be a part of it by
serving, sharing and preparing.
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The Busy Life of a 4th Grader!

We just finished reading our first novel of the year, The Tale of Despereaux; the story of a

mouse who falls in love with a princess. The book deals with the themes of hope, love, and
forgiveness.

In math the students have been busy strengthening their multiplication facts and working
on a variety of math skills, including factoring and multi- step word problems.

In social studies the students are learning all about New York State and in science we are
discussing motion.

Fourth graders especially enjoy their time outside and being back in school with their
friends.
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FOLLOW OUR SCHOOL ON SOCIAL MEDIA

Facebook: @stambroseschoollatham
Instagram: @st.ambrose.latham

518-785-6453
Website: www.stambroselatham.org
Lily Spera, Principal
Kelly Sano, Secretary
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HOW CAN WE
HELP YOU?

Our parish is blessed to possess many
individuals who want to share their talents.
Let us know how we can be Christ's hands,

feet, and presence in your life.
Email us at: StAmbrosePAC@rcda.org

KEEP IN TOUCH

Website:  www.stambroselatham.com
Facebook: @stambrosechurch

Email: salatham@rcda.org

Are you receiving text and email
notifications from St. Ambrose? Text the
word ambrose to 84576 to opt in.

MASS INTENTIONS

Please remember these people (living and
deceased) in prayer this week:

Martin J. Killian
Joe & Vita Palumbo
M Jean Ham
Aline & Leonard Tremblay
Tom Decker
Edwin Guerin Sr.
Katherine (VonStetina) Irwin
Bonnie Fabio/Tidd
James J. Pender

Spring into
Ireland

FR. BRIAN KELLY, PASTOR

OFFICE HOURS

Monday - Thursday 9:00 am—4:00 pm
Sunday Before & After 9:00 am Mass
Phone: 518-785-1351

WE ARE CALLED TO MISSION

A reminder that Father Kelly is asking for
YOUR help! If you are interested in serving by
bringing communion to those who are unable
to join us in the church right now, we invite
you to fill out this form on our

website: https://stambroselatham.com/serve,
or contact Suzi Trzcinski at 518-466-8815.

Thanksgiving Bag Project

A Big THANK YOU to all who helped make this
year's Thanksgiving Bag Project such a success:
from the parishioners, school families, and
community members who donated the food, to the
_ volunteers who helped sort and distribute the food
to those less fortunate in our community.

God Bless You! | &
The St Ambrose Food Pantry

~ Sea to'lrelane

' Our April “Spring into Ireland” trip is now
scheduled for April 25 - May 6, 2021, and we

‘ have space available fo A
~ Our 10 night vacation will ta




